
   
AUTUMN BEGINS

ll at once, summer collapsed into fall.  September 

is one of my favorite months of the year.  I enjoy 

seeing the different shades of yellow, red, and 

brown and enjoying the crisp breeze in the air.  It is also a 

time to harvest, may it be good or bad, we are still grateful 

for what we have.  Thank you to everyone who brought 

donations of produce to the home.  Residents enjoyed the 

home-grown vegetables.   

The month has flown by quickly at Eatonia Oasis Living.  

We had two Birthdays to celebrate this month. Happy 

Birthday to Doug Henry and to Bill Wardill. The United 

Church Ladies hosted the party.  Marie Smith and Janine 

Specht prepared two cakes, Chocolate and Carrot.  The 

residents gathered in the activity room and had a sing 

along with Carol Peters accompanying on the piano.    Doug 

and Bill, we wish you many more birthdays to come.  

Our craft for the month was making scarecrows.    The 

ladies enjoyed crafting their own scarecrow.  Each one 

looked different!  We thank you, Marie and Janine for all 

you do.   

Church services were held on Wednesdays with the 

Lutheran, Catholic, and United Church leading the service.  

Thank you all, for doing this.  Spiritual care is a big part of 

our residents’ lives. 

Our men and ladies had the challenge of participating in a 

Spelling Bee. We had 10 easy words, and 20 hard words 

based on different kinds of vegetables. Surprising, we 

ended up in a tie.  The tie breaker word was kohlrabi.    

Ladies won the challenge!  A good time was had by all. 

Congratulations to Lea Cooper for her Senior of the Year 

Award!  You have always been a huge supporter of EOL!  

You certainly deserve it! 

A 

We at Eatonia Oasis Living are requesting that all visitors use the front entrance of the 

building.  The use of masks and hand sanitizing is required.   

Proof of vaccination would be very much appreciated.  We thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding in this matter, keeping our loved ones safe! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING  

EATONIA OASIS LIVING IS ACCEPTING 

APPLICATONS IN ALL DEPARTMENTS.  

PLEASE CALL 306-967-2447 FOR MORE 

INFORMATION! 

  



 A big Thank you to Candy Ashford for designing a picture 

to display in the home. Our motto: “This home runs on love, 

laughter, and lots of strong coffee”.  

 


